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Department of Environment, Government of India 

Nowadays, it has become difficult for birds to find food and shelter for their survival 

especially in the urban areas, due to lack of nesting grounds and proper food. Eco-club 

students took another initiative towards helping birds to survive for that they took used 

products like plastic bottles, waste wooden planks and newspapers to build bird shelters and 

bird feeders instead of using market products. This step was taken to make students 

understand how to use waste products found in households and nearby work place into any 

worthy product which is not only useful for birds but also reduces waste. These bird feeders 

and shelters were hung on trees, inside college campus where there are a large number of 

trees and birds are not disturbed by human activities. An initiative is taken by Eco-club of 

SLC in collaboration with the Department of Environment, Government of India to help the 

birds by creating bird houses and placing them at different places in campus. 15 students 

participated in this drive on 2
nd

 Oct 2018. 

 

 

 



 

  



 



 


